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Entry No. 93 
File No. 979 

MORGAN BRYANT 510 acres of land in Anson County beginning on a Mulberry tree 
near the fork of Deep Creek then N 340 poles W 240 poles then S 340 poles then
E 240 poles to the beginning dated 27th day of October 1752.

Entry No. 102 
File No. 980 

MORGAN BRYANT 565 acres of land in Anson County beginning at a black oak on 
the South Branch of Yadkin River opposite to the land of JAMES BRIANT then W 
300 poles then S 240 poles then E 460 poles then N 103 poles then along the 
river to the first station dated the 28th day of October 1752.

Entry No. 101 
File No. 981

MORGAN BRYANT 313 acres of land in Anson County beginning at a red oak on the 
north bank of the Yadkin river below Mill Creek Mulberry field then N 160 
poles to a pine then E 320 poles to a black oak then S 125 poles to a red oak 
on the bank of the river aforesaid then of the various courses thereof to the 
first station dated the 27th day of October 1752.

Entry No. 94 
File No. 982 

MORGAN BRYANT 141 acres of land in Anson County beginning at White Oak on the 
north bank of the Yadkin River where the road goes from thence to Dan River 
than E 105 poles to a white oak then S 216 poles to a red oak then W 125 poles
to a white oak on the river bank then up the various courses thereof to the 
first station dated 27th day of October 1752.
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Entry No. 92 
File No. 983 

MORGAN BRIAN SENIOR 310 acres of land in Anson County beginning at the north 
bank of the Yadkin River a little below Springfield thence N 200 poles to a 
white oak thence E 320 poles to a hickory S 25 poles to a red oak on the river
bank than of the various courses to the first station dated the 27th day of 
October 1752.

Entry No. 100 
File No. 984 

MORGAN BRIAN SENIOR 459 acres of land in Anson County beginning at a black oak
on the north side of the Yadkin River 2 miles above Ararat Creek then N 270 
poles to a Dogwood then E 420 poles to a black oak then S 80 poles to a boat 
on the river bank by the mouth of the HOGAN's Creek then of the various 
courses of the river to the first station dated the 28th day of October 1752.

Entry No. 97 
File No. 985 

MORGAN BRIAN SENIOR 300 acres of land in Anson County beginning at a white oak
on the south side of Deep creek that runs into the attic and river on the 
south side thereof then N 200 poles to a hickory then E 240 poles to a white 
oak then S 200 poles to a white hope then W 240 poles to the first station 
dated the 27th day of October 1752.

Entry No. 98 
File No. 986 

MORGAN BRIAN SENIOR 417 acres of land in Anson County beginning at a beech 
near the mouth of HOGAN's Creek cornered to the said BRYANT's other track then
N 200 poles then E 345 poles then S 148 poles then to the beginning according 
to the plan dated 28th day of October 1752.

Entry No. 99 
File No. 987 

MORGAN BRIAN SENIOR 150 and a half acres of land in Anson County beginning at 
a sycamore on the North Branch of Yadkin River four or five miles above the 
mouth of Elk River then N 110 poles to a white oak then E 220 poles to a black
folk then S 88 poles to a hickory on the bank of the river aforesaid then of 
the various courses thereof to the first station dated 28th day of October 
1752.
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Transcribed from original documents by Brent R. Brian & Martha M. Brian.

This document and others can be found on our website:

BMGEN

We claim COPYLEFT on the documents that we publish that are our original work.

COPYLEFT “rules” can be reviewed on the web site:

GNU Free Documentation License

In short, use what you like.  But if you use our stuff, mention us as the 
source.

Brent R. Brian
Martha M. Brian
BrianMitchellGenealogy@gmail.com
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